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July 16,2018

Notice to the Public

Safety and Security at the Labrador Health Centre

Labrador-Grenfell Health wishes to advise the public that the safety of patients and
families is our utmost concern as we focus on continuous improvement within our
facilities.

The public using the Labrador Health Centre will notice that we have relocated the
Security Department to the Emergency Room Department (ER). This will help provide
a safe environment for our patients. This initiative will have no impact on the seating
capacity in the waiting area.

The public is encouraged to share their feedback on this and any Labrador-Grenfell
Health services by completing the Client Experience Survey or by contacting the Client
Relations Department by:

Phone Email Mail

1-(833)-505-1178 client.relations@Ighealth.ca  Client Relations
¢/o Patient Safety and Quality
Labrador-Grenfell Health
178-200 West Street
St. Anthony, NL
AOK 450


http://www.lghealth.ca/index.php?pageid=146
http://www.lghealth.ca/index.php?pageid=526
http://www.lghealth.ca/index.php?pageid=526

